
Northwest Mosquito and Vector Control District

For free mosquito control Services, contact us at:

NorthwestMVCD.org & (951) 340-9792

T H E  B I T E
HEL   P  F I G HT



The Northwest Mosquito and Vector Control District and the City of Riverside 
want you to stay safe from mosquitoes and the diseases they carry, such as 

West Nile, Zika and Dengue Viruses.

Please take the following steps to stay safe:

Wear Mosquito  
Repellent 
Outdoors

Dump All  
Standing Water 

Around Your Home

Avoid Outdoor 
Activities at 

Dawn and Dusk

Make Sure All 
Windows and Doors 

are Tight-Fitted
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